
HPM Electresafe Powercentre Cat. REPC410, REPC415, REPC410USB, 
REPC410UBAC  

ATTENTION CUSTOMERS: Legrand New Zealand Limited is recalling the above product sold 
between January 2018 and December 2024. Date codes containing 18Wxx to 24Wxx where “Type 
FS” is listed on the product label as shown above. 

DEFECT: The product is labelled “Type FS” and the instruction manual lists the FS feature when 
the product did not have this feature.  

HAZARD: The product, due to the incorrect label, is deemed unsafe under the Electricity (Safety) 
Regulations 2010. 

CONSEQUENCES: Apart from the incorrect label, there is no manufacturing or functional issue with 
the product, and it is compliant to all applicable standards when used as recommended. 

WHAT TO DO: The affected product must be relabelled.  Legrand will provide a remedy kit 
including a replacement label with the correct product information and an instruction manual 
detailing the updated specifications.  For further details contact Legrand New Zealand Customer 
Service Centre. 

Contact details: 

Customer Service Centre: phone 0800 476 009 or email nz.sales@legrand.co.nz and include 
“Recall” in the subject line.  Physical address: 106/124 Target Road, Glenfield, Auckland, New 
Zealand. 

Visit www.hpm.co.nz/help-centre for further details. 
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